
From: Emily Husain  
Sent: 13 November 2019 18:21
To: Cleve Hill Solar Park <CleveHillSolarPark@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Cc: 

 

Subject: RE: Cleve Hill Solar Park - Reference EN010085 [IWOV-LIVE.FID26979]

Dear Sirs,

Please see the attached.

Yours faithfully,

Enyo Law LLP

Emily Husain | Associate

Tel:       
Mob:    
Fax:      

11 Pilgrim Street, London, EC4V 6RN

www.enyolaw.com
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https://www.sra.org.uk/solicitors/handbook/code/content.page 

The information contained in this email and any attachments is intended for the named recipients only. It may contain
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By email 
 
 

13 November 2019 

 
 

Dear Sirs 

Re: Cleve Hill Solar Park 
Reference: EN010085 
 
1. We act for Cleve Hill Solar Park Limited (“Cleve Hill”) in relation to the matters raised in TLT’s letter 

to you dated 12 November 2019. Pinsent Masons LLP continues to act for Cleve Hill in respect of 
the DCO application bearing reference EN010085.  

2. We have adopted the defined terms used in that letter. 

3. We do not accept that there has been any breach of confidentiality by reference to the terms of the 

SPA in the Response. This SPA was referred to in open court on 6 December 2018. As a 

consequence, the SPA has clearly lost the necessary quality of confidentiality which would make 

any further disclosure a breach of confidence.  

4. TLT wrote to Cleve Hill and to this firm on 30 October 2019 making this same allegation of breach of 

confidence, to which we responded as above. We are yet to receive any response from TLT in reply 

to our letter. 

5. On the above basis we do not believe that it is necessary for you to take any steps in relation to the 

content of the Response, or to take any steps in future in relation to any submissions also referring 
to the SPA. 

6. Please contact Edward Allen of this firm (details above) should you wish to discuss this matter 
further.  

Yours faithfully, 

Enyo Law LLP 
 
c.c. TLT LLP (solicitors for Toucan Gen Co Limited) 




